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Question for written answer E-006582/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Miguel Viegas (GUE/NGL) 

Subject: G4S security company 

The G4S security company has several contracts with Israel that are contrary to EU provisions on 
human rights. It has security services based in illegal Israeli settlements on Palestinian territory. G4S, 
an Anglo-Danish company, is responsible for providing services and equipment for checkpoints, the 
‘apartheid’ wall, and the Israeli police. 

It also has service and supply contracts covering a number of prisons where prominent Palestinian 
figures are being unlawfully held for what are purely political offences. The prisons concerned are in 
Ofer (on the West Bank), Kishon, and Moskobiyyeh. 

Can the Commission give an assurance that none of the European institutions currently has any 
contract whatsoever with G4S, bearing in mind that business relations of this kind have occurred 
before now? 

 


